
 

 

New Medicare Patient Driven Payment Model (PDPM) 

November 15, 2018 
Hilton Richmond Hotel and Spa/Short Pump 

12042 West Broad Street | Richmond, VA 23233 
 
CMS has finalized a proposal to replace the current Medicare RUGs-based payment model with a new per-diem 
payment system called the Patient-Driven Payment Model (PDPM) beginning on October 1, 2019. Join us on 
November 15, 2018 for a day-long education program to learn about this fundamental shift in the Medicare 
payment methodology that eliminates RUGs methodology and replaces it with a patient characteristic model no 
longer driven by therapy minutes.   
 
This program will cover general background on the new payment model across multiple aspects of the business 
operations (nursing, coding, MDS, etc.), as well as potential downstream impacts on other programs (Medicare 
Advantage, Medicaid, etc.). Our experts will present case studies to show you how a per diem rate will be 
calculated under the new per-diem payment system and how the patient characteristics will impact this rate. 
 

Agenda  

 

8:30 – 9:00 am Registration and Continental Breakfast 

 

9:00 – 10:15 am PDPM Overview and Interaction with Other SNF Programs 

Mike Cheek 

 

10:15 – 10:30 am Break 

 

10:30 – 12:00 pm Deeper Dive on Components of PDPM 

Mark McDavid 

 

12:00 – 1:00 pm Lunch 

 

1:00 – 2:00 pm Deeper Dive on Components of PDPM (continued) 

 

2:00 – 2:15 pm Break 

 

2:15 – 3:15 pm Rate Setting and Financial Success under PDPM 

Sam Phillips 

 

3:15 – 3:30 pm Wrap-up & Questions 

 

Presenters 

 

• Mike Cheek | Vice President Medicaid and Long Term Care Policy | American Health Care Association 

• Mark McDavid, OTR, RAC-CT | Seagrove Rehab Partners 

• Sam S. Phillips, CPA, MBA, RAC-CT | Walker-Phillips Healthcare Consulting 
 

Register online: www.vhca.org/calendar. 

http://www.vhca.org/calendar

